Sokolowski, Rosana

From: Cordell-Stine, Kelly
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 11:14 AM
To: '‘Andrea Lyons'; 'Andrew Fielding'; Bitterman, Deborah; 'Bob Huber’; '‘Brigitte Ranne'; 'Erik

Ellis'; 'Jack Oelfke'; joseph.arnett@dnr.wa.gov; 'Ken Finicle'; 'Ken Vradenburg'; ‘Matt Monda’;

molly_boyter@blm.gov; Osborn, Jeff; 'Pat Irle’; 'Patrick Tonasket'; 'Paul Willard'; Pope, Von;

Roger Christophersen (roger_christophersen@nps.gov); Ron Fox (ron.fox@dfw.wa.gov);

Smith, Michelle; Sokolowski, Rosana; 'Steve Lewis'; 'Tracy Hames'; Volsen, David P (DFW)
Subject: RRWF Annual Bald Eagle Nesting Activity Summary

RRWF Members and Participants,

Please find attached the 2013 Rocky Reach Reservoir Bald Eagle Nesting Activity Report. This report is required to be
submitted annually by Sept 30 to the RRWF.

Please let Von or myself know if you have any questions.

PE

RRWF BAEA nests
2013.pdf

Relly A. Cordell-Stine
Wildlife Biologist
Chelan County PUD
wk. 509.661.4762

cell 509.669.0694:
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Bald Eagle Nesting Activity
Rocky Reach Reservoir
2013

Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County
Fish & Wildlife Department
Wenatchee, WA 98807-1231

This document contains location information regarding federally protected species under both the Bald and
Golden Eagle Protection Act and the Migratory Bird Treaty Act. Species may also be further protected
under state regulations. In order to protect this sensitive information, Chelan PUD requests that this location
data not be released directly to the general public. Public inquiries regarding the sensitive information may
be directed to the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife or to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service.



Contains Privilege Information

-Do Not Release-

*This document contains location information regarding federally protected
species under both the Bald and Golden Eagle Protection Act and the Migratory
Bird Treaty Act. Species may also be further protected under state regulations. In
order to protect this sensitive information, Chelan PUD requests that this location
data not be released directly to the general public. Public inquiries regarding the
sensitive information may be directed to the Washington Department of Fish and
Wildlife or to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service.




